

Hamp Nursery & Infants' School Rhode Lane Bridgwater TA6 6JB

Tel: 01278 422012

Fax: 01278 431264

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Bird

8 October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Macmillan Coffee Morning

We are pleased to advise you that we raised a total of £227.50 at our recent coffee morning and raffle. Thank you on behalf of Macmillan Cancer Support.

Harvest Celebration

This year as part of our Harvest celebrations, we are fundraising for the Bridgwater Food Bank.

We are raising funds by inviting the children to come to school on **Wednesday 17th October** in autumn colours, e.g. brown, orange, red, gold etc, for a donation of £1.00 please.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Susan Bird Headteacher